
Comment 8 Samuel A. Fortner

Sir,

In my personal opinion, upon reading the related materials, I feel that the
human genomic sequence is a natural phenomenon, and no individual or
corporation should control or have ownership of something that is found in
nature.  The information contained in the human genomic sequence is too
important to all of us to regulate it's use for financial gain.  To limit it's
access in any way places a possible limit on the discoveries and solutions
that may be found by independent researchers in the future.  This is a new
frontier of knowledge.  The possibilities are endless.

Sincerely,

Samual A Fortner
Engineer
ABS Group Inc.
16875 Northchase Drive
Houston, Tx, 77060
(281)877-6091


